To: Luis Padilla
From: ACMA Board

RE: 2016 Contract Negotiations

On August 18, 2016, the Association of Milwaukee County Attorneys voted to ratify the 2016 Agreement
as proposed on August 15, 2016.

Total Membership: 53
Members present at vote: 39
Members who voted to ratify: 38

Members who voted no: 1

Nidhi Kashyap

ACMA President



